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Their is no reason to limit concealed carry in any public buildings as it's not been a 

problem. Once again a needless bill trying to be pushed through that is not needed 

vote it down. 

 

 

                                             

                                                                                                                           Thank 

you 

                                                                                                                      Michael 

Ramsdal 


